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BILL C-49 
 
 

 

Sisters and Brothers, 

 

Unifor is deeply committed to the safety of its members and the communities in which they work. 

However Bill C-49 marks a significant intrusion on the privacy of employees in the railway industry in 

exchange for a very limited benefit to rail safety.  

 

If open-ended surveillance of the kind proposed in Bill C-49 is allowed to become law, it sets a 

dangerous precedent for workers in other sectors. 

 

Please sign the Petition by following the link below! 

 

http://petition.web.net/unifor/node/77 

 

 

In solidarity, 

 

 
Bruce Snow 

National Rail Director 
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